Arthur Doak

From: Todd Burkhart <sterlingtoddb@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 4:34 PM

To: Arthur Doak

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KOFG Fac. ID 121854

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Hi Art,

| hope you're doing well. This is Todd Burkhart with Sterling Communications. James said you found an issue with
Application 0000149840 in the Ground Elevation (AMSL). | have looked at the application and | see my problem. | have
the RC-AMSL listed as the AMSL and | apologize for that.

The Ground Elevation (AMSL) should be 1930 meters not 1977.

The Height of Radiation Center Above Mean Sea Level should be 1977 meters.

If | need to amend the application, | would be happy to do so. Please let me know.
Sorry for any inconvenience.

Charles Burkhart (Todd)
Sterling Communications, Inc.
P.O. BOX 1877

LaFayette, GA 30728

sterlingjamesp@agmail.com
sterlingtoddb@gmail.com
christianradiohome.com

706.397.8744
423.903.3565 James' cell
423.580.6114 Todd's cell

Have you taken THE Test?

This e-mail and any attachment contains information that is, or may be, covered by electronic communications privacy laws, and is also confidential and
proprietary in nature. If you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you are legally prohibited from retaining, using, copying, distributing, or
otherwise disclosing this information in any manner. Instead, please reply to the sender that you have received this communication in error, and then
immediately delete it. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.



